
Town of Laurel Park 
Parks and Greenways Board: Invasive Species Committee 

May 7, 2025 
10:00 AM 

Town Hall Meeting Room 

Robert Fain-Chair  
John McGregor-Member 
Laurell Crowell-Member 

Absent 
Anne Holt Hartig 
Todd Gizzi 
Brandon Johnson 

1. Call to Order: The meeting was convened at 10:00 AM.
2. Approval of Agenda: The was approved without additions.
3. Approval of the March 5, 2025 were approved.
4. Public Comment: None
5. New Business:

• Paula Thum is no longer a committee member having moved from Laurel 
Park.  New members would be welcome.

• John McGregor will no longer serve as a liaison to P&G Board.  Laurell Crowell 
will be the committee’s new liaison to the P&G Board.

6. Old Business:
Laurell Crowell continues work on a letter to residents to be mailed in July when 
most season residents are in Laurel Park.
The committee’s name will be changed to present a positive and broader purpose 
than solely a focus on removing vines from trees.  The new name is the Native Plant 
Stewardship Committee, with the stated mission of Protecting Native Land and 
Combating Invasives: Preserving Laurel Park’s Natural History.

7. Adjourment  at 11:30am


